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Martinez, Joseph J - DNR

From: Martinez, Joseph J - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 10:53 AM
To: Steve Newlin
Subject: PFAS/Emerging Contaminants Scoping Evaluation
Attachments: 20200817_130_DNR_Reg_PFAS_Remind_LTR.pdf

Steve, 
 
As we discussed over the phone, the WDNR is currently requiring an evaluation of the potential for PFAS, or other 
emerging contaminants, to be present at all sites. Provide an evaluation of the potential for PFAS, or other emerging 
contaminants, to be present in environmental media as a result of the identified discharge at the Bright Cleaners (02-41-
580017) site. The evaluation should include whether PFAS or other contaminants were used or stored at the site based 
on the site history, duration of use, etc. Based on this evaluation, make a determination whether emerging 
contaminants sampling is necessary at the site. More details about the emerging contaminants scoping evaluation can 
be found in the attached DNR letter “Reminder to Include Evaluation of Emerging Contaminants in Site Investigation,” 
dated 8/17/2020. Submit your evaluation and determination in writing to me either via email or the WDNR e-submittal 
portal. Feel free to contact me if you have questions about this request or if you would like additional direction on what 
to include in the evaluation. 
 
Subsequently, resubmittal of the case closure request may be appropriate if emerging contaminants sampling is 
determined to be unnecessary. 
 
-Joe 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Joseph J. Martinez 
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive 
Phone: (414)218-6042 
Email: joseph.martinez@wisconsin.gov 
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